To whom It may concern,

In regards to road 611.1 which runs east/west on the south side of the currently mined area of the
Leone’s pit. The County has no-issues with the road being moved south 20-30 feet so the mining
operation can continue in that direction.

Thank you,

Dustin Hribar
Road Superintendent
Huerfano County

719.429.1892





